
  

  
 

The Rhodesian Ridgeback Virtual Global 
Gathering  
 rrglobalvg@gmail.com 
  @therhodesianridgebackvirtualgathering  

26.11.2022 

Dear friend  

Some time ago you sent your information for the Rhodesian Ridgeback Virtual Global Gathering.    

We are happy now to provide the information about our Gathering, December 17th 2022.  

But first we would like to share with you the reason why it took us a while to get back to you.         

The pioneering character of the enterprise, and lack of benchmark for events like that, made it 

difficult to predict the number of participants, and accordingly, the technical needs on one hand, and 

the financial needs on the other.  

Our ambition was to provide the best technical experience possible, and the options were many, but 

they were all very expensive, asking for a budget of thousands of Euros. That is above the abilities of 

a small national breed club, and it would have mean that registration fee will have to be high, 

something we didn't want ….                                                                                                                                

It took long weeks to try and find the best solution, and at the end we decided for the cheap 

registration fee, coming with a basic Zoom platform, nothing fleshy, less technical support and 

limited number of participants, but very handy to all, and most important – small registration fee, 

that will enable any breed-enthusiastic to enter.  

The RRVGG will take place on Saturday, December 17, starting at 13:00 CET and will end around 

17:00 or 18:00 CET. The finale program and time-line will be published shortly (not an easy task 

with around 20 speakers, many of them very busy people…). We can guarantee a fascinating content, 

with speakers from 13 different countries, varied from the president of the FCI to the most popular 

RR Vlogger in the world, prominent breeders of many decades and more.      

So, where ever you are located around the world - SAVE THE DATE – Saturday, December 17, 13:00 

CET. 

Registration fee is 35 Euro. 

We are opening registration now for all who were early to subscribed for information, and soon we 

will open registration to all. Number of participators is confined.  

You can register NOW here:  https://mrng.to/dmzPOHNVF0   

 

Looking forward to meet you, 

 

Orit Nevo  

 
RRVGG Chairperson  
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